La Puesta de Sol Cantina

With your help, coming soon...
3414 Judah Street

San Francisco, CA. 94122
john.giuffre@gmail.com

14th June 2018

Re: Notice of Pre-Application Meeting - intention to Apply for type 87 liquor
license

Dear Fellow Community Member of the Sunset

La Puesta del Sol Cantina is a new restaurant and bar concept that will serve
traditional Mexican cuisine in a beautiful family friendly atmosphere. Our goal
is to quench your thirst, fill your belly, and soothe your soul.

It is our hope that in addition to providing delicious food we will also create an
environment that is welcoming and comfortable to our neighbors. We intend to
facilitate parties, group events, art shows, and community meetings. Our team
believes we can become a vibrant addition to a diverse community.

The managing partners have a combined 50 plus years in the food and
beverage industry. It is our passion to serve. We believe that delicious food
combined with authentic and professional service is the foundation for an
exceptional dining experience.

We value your feedback as a member of the community and hopefully a future
customer.

Our team would like to invite you to a community meeting where will will
provide more information about the restaurant, as well as, the process and
details of the liquor license.

Community Meeting:

Date: Thursday June 28th 2018

Time: 6:30-7:30 pm

Location: Ortega Branch Library 3223 Ortega Street SF CA. 94122
Sincerely,

John Giuffre  Colin O’Malley Brendan O’Brien

Managing Partners. CBTW Inc. 138 Minna Street San Francisco CA. 94105



